
01202 632070 

Lytchett Minster and 

Upton Town Council Lyt-Up - May 2018 
Illuminating our residents 

www.lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

Mrs Karen Wright, MILCM—Town Clerk  

1 Moorland Parade, Upton 

TOWN COUNCIL HELP CENTRE 

Open Mon– Thurs 9 am—12.30 pm 

          Fri 9.30 am—11.30 am 

office@lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

councillors@lytchettminsterandupton-

tc.gov.uk 

Citizens Advice Surgery 

Monday 9.15 am—12.30 pm (weekly) 

 

Meeting Dates: 

All meetings are open to the public, with 15 

minutes of public participation at  8.15 pm.  

Agendas available via town noticeboards,  

library, help centre and  website           

  

May 2018 Meetings 

Amenities 01/05/18    7.30 pm 

Planning                 08/05/18     7.30 pm 

Town Council        15/05/18    7.30 pm 

Environment 22/05/18    7.30 pm 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Spaces at Dacombe Drive and Factory Road 

 

The Town Council has requested that Purbeck District Council 
transfer the parcels of land at Dacombe Drive and the corner of      
Factory Road into Town Council ownership.  This transfer would 
then mean that we can protect ‘the green lungs’ of our           
community from further development now and for the future.  
PDC are now considering this request. 

 

The Grove 

 

We have been approached by a number of organisations        
interested in offering tennis/rugby coaching and after school 
clubs from the Recreation Ground at Sea View Road.  We are 
working with these organisations to explore the possibility of 
bringing new activities into the area for the benefit of our young 
people. 

 

The recreation ground car park is soon to be resurfaced—this 
will be a vast improvement.  We will then look to seek funding to 
improve the hard surface space around the buildings. 

 

The tennis nets are now up—why not pop down, get some fresh 
air and release your inner ‘Murray’. 

 

Volunteer of the Year 

 

The Town Council have nominated Martyn Chase as the       
Purbeck District Council Volunteer of the Year for Lytchett     
Minster and Upton.   Whilst Martyn is a councillor and is the 
‘Pavilion Champion’, he is more often than not seen out and 
about the Town working 
with the ground staff.  Addi-
tionally he is a key member 
of PACT, Speedwatch, and 
Chairman of the Gardening 
Club—he has demonstrat-
ed      continued dedication 
to the   improvement, safety 
and community of our town.  
This award is richly        
deserved—Martyn will be   
presented with his award in 
April at a  ceremony held in Wareham. 

 

 

Upton Cemetery Inspection 

 

The Town Council and ‘Friends 
of Upton Cemetery’ will be      
carrying out an inspection of the   
cemetery on: 

 

Tuesday 1 May at 6 pm. 

 

The cemetery regulations are 
available on the noticeboard at 
the cemetery and on our web-
site.  All visitors to our cemetery 
are encouraged to make them-
selves aware of the                 
regulations—a copy can be    
obtained from the Town Council 
Help Centre if required. 

 

 


